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Meet Your Directors of Resident Support: 
 

 
 
Dr. Kannin Osei-Tutu 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Dr. Shannon Ruzycki 
 

 

Hello residents and fellows! I’m a graduate of Dalhousie 
medical school and have an MSc with specialization in 
exercise physiology.  Once upon a time, I was a varsity 
athlete.   I am now a proud father of two amazing children 
who keep me extremely active.  I work on staff at the 
Foothills Medical Centre as a Hospitalist and as a dedicated 
preceptor of residents in our clinical teaching program.  
Mentorship and career support are two of my long-
standing passions.  I serve as a Physician Peer Support for 
Calgary Hospitalists as part of the Well Doc Alberta Peer 
Support Network.  In November 2020, I was honored to be 
appointed as an Associate Director of Student Advising and 
Wellness in the Cumming School of Medicine.  My passions 
include health and wellness, mindfulness, resiliency, and 
peak mental performance.  I’m excited to be part of this 
new PGME initiative because I believe a safe learning 
environment is a basic expectation to be met during one’s 
training.  Safe and positive learning environments support 
wellness, and wellness is the foundation of success.   
 

Hello all! I completed an undergraduate BSc at the University 
of Calgary in 2009 before entering medical school at the 
University of Alberta. I returned to Calgary to as a resident in 
Internal Medicine and General Internal Medicine, and just 
completed my Masters of Public Health at Johns Hopkins 
University in 2019. I am currently a faculty member in the 
Division of General Internal Medicine, and I work at the 
Rockyview General Hospital and Foothills Medical Centre. My 
research interests are in the areas of equity, diversity and 
inclusion in medicine, as well as physician wellness. I was a 
co-chair of the Department of Medicine Gender Equity Task 
Force and am the Associate Director of Physician Wellness 
and Vitality. Outside work, I spend a great deal of time 
chasing after my two young children. 
 
Our team cares very deeply about your wellbeing and you 
deserve to train in a safe place. Please reach out with any 
questions or concerns – we are here to listen and help in any 
way we can. 
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Hi! I am a graduate of the University of Ottawa medical 
school (1997).  During training I started off in Family 
Medicine but loved Pediatrics so much I ended up doing my 
residency in Pediatrics and Pediatric Hematology/Oncology 
at The Hospital for Sick Children in Toronto.  In 2006 (9 
years of training – yikes!)  I joined the newly formed 
Section of Pediatric Hematology at the Alberta Children’s 
Hospital.   My interest in trainee welfare has developed 
through my roles as a program director for Pediatric 
Hematology/Oncology residency (2009-2017), as an 
ombudsperson for the Pediatric Infectious Disease 
program, and participation in the General Pediatric 
Competency Committee.  When I am not at work, my 
partner Andrew and I enjoy swimming, being in the 
mountains, and running after our 1 year old daughter – 
whew!  I am excited to be part of this new PGME initiative 
as I really want to help ensure that all trainees at U of C are 
able to enjoy a safe and welcoming learning/work 
environment.  
 


